
NOTICE OF CONTINUATION OF QR1GINAL 
COMMISSION HEARING 

The Florida Public Service Commission announces the continuation 

of a hearing from November 2, 1999 in Docket No. 981890-EU - 
Generic investigation into the aggregate electric utility reserve 

margins planned for Peninsular Florida. 

DATE AND TIME: November 30, 1999 immediately following the 

conclusion of the Commission Conference. 

PLACE: Commission Hearing Room 148, The Betty Easley Conference 

Center, 4075 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida. 


